
Enjoy an Evening with 
Professional Dancers: 

Thomas Bell &  

Tricia Sundbeck 

INSIDE STORY  
THE 

Friday, April 13th 
5:30 PM-6:30 PM 

Southeastern Indiana YMCA 

 Spend an evening with world renowned dancers, Tricia Sundbeck and Thomas Bell, as they talk about their 
lives as dancers, what it’s like to go through auditions, and their experiences being in different companies and 
productions.  Sundbeck and Bell will explain different opportunities available for dancers, why dance is important, 
the expected career lifespan for dancers, and even how pointe shoes and tutus are made.  At the end of the 
presentation, the audience will have the opportunity to ask questions and interact with Bell and Sundbeck. 

 These two performers epitomize success in the art of dance.  In addition to dancing they have vast expe-
rience and knowledge in auditioning, teaching, choreography, and ballet technique.  They have worked around the 
world and continue to work throughout the country to this day. 

 Thomas Bell and Tricia Sundbeck are fun loving, kind-hearted, and humble people whose story will make 
for an entertaining and feel good evening.  Learning about their successes will inspire those attending to find 
their passion, follow their dreams, and believe in themselves.  The audience will leave with a greater appreciation 
and understanding of the arts and those involved in it. 

FREE to all! 
Please RSVP  

to the Y at 812-934-6006.  
Questions? Contact Lizzy Moeller at 

lmoeller@siymca.org 

Special Thanks to the     
Rural Alliance for the Arts 

for making this wonderful 
opportunity possible. 
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